
It’s time to celebrate our country’s independence 

with backyard barbeques, parades, and fireworks.  It 

is frequently emphasized that fireworks could result 

in bodily injuries and fires when used in an unsafe 

manner; however, the risk of hearing loss is often 

overlooked or underestimated. 

Fireworks and firecrackers can be exceed sound 

levels of 140 decibels from a distance of three feet 

away, which exceeds safe levels of 75-80 decibels 

and cause permanent hearing damage. 

While noise-induced hearing loss is permanent, it 

can be prevented by following these guidelines. 

Wear hearing protection such as ear plugs. 

Young children should wear well-fitting ear muffs. 

Maintain a safe distance from firework launch 

sites and speakers (approximately 500 feet away). 

Take listening breaks to give your ears a rest and 

time to recover of a few minutes each hour. 

Listen to your body if experiencing pain or ringing 

in your ears.  See a doctor if symptoms persist.  

Fourth of July Fireworks: Protect Your Hearing 

ASOHMS Corner: Heat Injury Prevention  
Heat-related injuries and illnesses, including heat cramps, heat exhaustion, and heat stroke, 

pose significant risks.  According to the Texas Department of State Health Services, there 

were 334 heat-related fatalities in 2023.  

Knowing and recognizing the signs and symptoms of heat illness and what actions to take 

could save a life.  There are also precautions you can take to minimize your risk such as 

taking rest breaks in the shade and drinking plenty of water.  
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Fireworks can exceed 140 decibels from three feet away. 



 

For past Safety Office Newsletters, click here: https://armyeitaas.sharepoint-mil.us/sites/IMCOM-ID-R-USAG-Hood/SitePages/Safety_Home.aspx 


